
 

 

The SATC is only responsible for the Airedale Terrier breed in Switzerland. As part of our tasks, we support 
breeders, members and interested parties on questions such as breeding, keeping, care, training of the Airedale, 
etc. 

Our breeders make big efforts to breed Airedale Terriers that correspond to the breed standard in character and 
shape to a high degree. 

 

To do this, they adhere to the specifications of the breeding regulations issued by the SATC as well as the 
breeding regulations of the SKG and its implementation provisions. 

The SATC distances itself from breeders who do not adhere to these rules! 

So trust our breeders when buying an Airedale; they will be happy to provide you with informations about the 
puppies they have bred and their parents. 

For information, you can always contact Ursula Ryf or the members of the breeding and licensing committee. 
Names, addresses and phone numbers can be found under the menu item ZKK. 
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